
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/27/2020 04:42:19 PM

To:  turtletracks@earthlink.net

Subject:  Re: Millennium hearing today - Mindy's closing comment
 

Hello, 

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project.

Regards,

On Wed, Aug 26, 2020 at 3:21 PM turtletracks@earthlink.net <turtletracks@earthlink.net> wrote:
Hello.

At the conclusion of today’s hearing you made a point to state how it is your contention that CGS participated in
Millennium’s trenching activity.
I think you are mistaken on this and have not reviewed all of the documents.

Please see page 35 of the attached FER that shows CGS had incredibly brief and limited access to the site in
general, and were not permitted to take photos, notes or do any exploring.     Millennium and their consultants
cancelled their future visit.

The public would appreciate if you didn’t leave these key factors out when cheerleading for the developers.

Thanks.

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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